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From: Patrick Padilla <Patrick_Padilla@eogresources.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:28 PM
To: Polak, Tiffany, EMNRD; Kuehn, Elizabeth, NMENV
Cc: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV; WasteRule, EMNRD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] FW: NM rulemaking comment letter
 
Tiffany and Liz:
 
Attached for your reference are comments on behalf of EOG Resources, Inc., pertaining to New
Mexico’s multi-agency proposed methane rules. Thank you both for the ability to participate in these
discussions.
 
Patrick Padilla
Director, Regulatory & Government Affairs

125 Lincoln Avenue, Suite 213
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Mobile: (432) 208-5172
patrick_­padilla@eogresources.com

mailto:NM.Methanestrategy@state.nm.us
mailto:Robert.Spillers@state.nm.us
mailto:Ryan_Yarger@eogresources.com
















































	Fw_ NM rulemaking comment letter.pdf
	NM Rulemaking Comment Letter_Signed.pdf

